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Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner was pleased to sponsor the 2021 Governance Best Practices Survey,

conducted by Bank Director. BCLP Partner Jim McAlpin worked with Bank Director in framing the

questions for the national survey and interpreting the results. Bank Director shared the results May

10, and featured the results in their weekly newsletter, The Slant. An article on the survey and related

topics will be published byBank Director this summer.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


